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Mr David Evans 16/07219
General Manager

Maitland City Council

PO Box 220

Maitland NSW 2320

Dear Mr Evans

Site Compatibility Certificate Application Withdrawal, Mount Vincent Road,
East Maitland

The Department has received advice from ACM Landmark notifying of their client’s
determination to withdraw the Site Compatibly Certificate application for Mount
Vincent Road, East Maitland.

Thank you for providing your comments on the proposal in a timely and professional
manner.

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Ms Katrine O’Flaherty, Team
Leader, Hunter and Central Coast Region of the Department of Planning and
Environment on (02) 4904 2700.

Yours sincerely
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phen Murray

Acting Executive Director, Regions
Planning Services
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